
 

 

ELDERS 

Norman Butler 1st 759.2225 

Al Franklin 560.5605 

Randy Quillin 570.1705 

Duke Underwood 749-3181 

Kirk Underwood 882.4777 

Dave Awdish 560.3130 

Ray Arnett 
 

560-1581 

CHURCH DIRECTORY 

Church Telephone                                                                           565.9740 

Church School                                                                                565.8257 

Pastor John Clark                                                                  940.249.2735 

pastorjohnclark@gmail.com 

Pam Clark                                                                               970.783.8701 

clark.nurse@gmail.com 

Head Deacon: Ed Dunn                                                                    799.2892 

Church Secretary: Donna Dennison                                               560.8645 

 Bulletin Info:                                                               cortezsda@gmail.com 

Church Clerk: Leita Hughes                                                           

Prayer Chain Coordinator: April Wright                                 970-903-0766 

Cortez church website                                  cortezco.adventistchurch.org 

Church School website                                       cortezadventistschool.org 

     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Welcome and Happy Sabbath to everyone! We pray that 

you experience the presence of God today as we come 

together to worship Him!                                 

                                 
Next Sabbath will be a fellowship dinner followed at 2 by Messy Church.  Messy Church is a 

great time for families to get together for games, stories, crafts and food.   
 

This next week will be Spring break for our Church School.  There will be no Adventurers or 
Pathfinders this week.   

 
Just a reminder that Daylight savings time starts this Sunday, don’t for get to Spring forward! 

 

Mindfit seminar will be held April 4 thru 7th at 7 pm.  This will be a Streamed presentation by 
Alex Rodriguez as he seeks to shed light on our current mental health crisis, for both those 

who are struggling and those that love them. A discussion will follow each session.  Please see 
the flyers on the desk in the foyer and pass them to people you know.  

 
A special Women’s brunch will be held on Sunday, April 7th.  This will be a great time for the 

older and younger ladies of our church to invite their friends and join in fellowship.  If you feel 
you would like to donate to a fund to help this be a very special occasion, please put your 

offering in a tithe envelope marked Women’s brunch. 
 

Laity week will be held the week of March 25th thru 29th.  Our church will be hosting it the 

morning of Thursday, the 28th.  We will be needing help with food and serving.   
 

To my dear church family, I so appreciated all the love and support shown to me and my 
family during this difficult time, We all loved and enjoyed the beautiful Peace Lily.  I so 

appreciated all the food, as well as the lovely meal you dear friends prepared for us. Again, 
Thankyou, The Zimmerman family.                           
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  Cortez Seventh-Day 

    Adventist Church 
 

 

Be of the same mind toward one another.  Do not 

set your mind on high things, but associate 

with the humble.  Do not be wise in your own 

opinion.  Repay no one evil for evil.  Have 

regard for good things in the sight of all men. 

If it is possible, as much as depends on you, live 

peaceably with all men. 

Romans 12:16-18   

THOUGHT SPOT 
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       Welcome to our worship service    

       today! It is our prayer that you will    

     be strengthened by the love and   

    grace of Jesus as we worship together. 

 

BIBLE STUDY 

Sabbath March 9, 2024 

9:30 am 

Children & Youth 

 

Kindergarten/Cradle Roll/Primary                                                

Sharon Underwood, Pam Clark 

 

Junior                                                                                 Grades 5-6 

Mark and Heather Foster 

Adults 
Kirk Underwood                                                                    Fellowship Hall 
Dave Awdish                                                                                Sanctuary 
Cathy Lewis                                                                           Adventurer Room

 
WORSHIP  

 

Welcome & Announcements                                     Kirk Underwood                                

                             

Praise Songs 
Great I Am 

Mighty to Save 2 

 

Children’s Song and Story                                    Sharon Underwood 

 
Awesome God/Humble Thyself 

(Children’s offering goes to our Church School) 

 

Offering                                                            Adventist World Radio 

 

Praise Songs 
His Mercy is More 

Holy Holy Holy 
 

Praise, Prayers, and Testimonies                            Kirk Underwood 
 

Sermon                         Can this happen Here?                    Ron Price 

 

Closing Song                                                                   The Blessing 

 

Benediction   

                                           

Worship Leader                                                                                             Cathy Lewis     

    Elder                                                                                                        Kirk Underwood  

 Deacon                                                                                                                 Ed Dunn 

 

 

   PRAYER & PRAISE 
Praise: 

Pastor is back in action 
 

Request: 

The Wright Family 
Candy Wilson 

Zimmerman Family 
Valerie 

John Williamson  

*If you have a prayer request, please send it to Donna 

cortezsda@gmail.com.          

 

Financial Summary 

February Budget:  6600.00 

Received: 5567.60 

March Budget:  6600.00 

Received:  

 
T W

                                                                      

Speaker-Pastor  

Elder-Dave Awdish 

Children’s Story-Pastor John 

Deacon- Gary Herra 

 

            

Ron McCoy 3-9 

Thomas Roanhorse Sr 3-10 

Sherrie Awdish 3-13 

Jeannie Gafford 3-13 

    

 

 

Next Sabbath 

3-16 

Potluck 

Messy Church 

 

 

 
Birthdays   

 

 

                       6:16pm Sabbath Ends 

                     6pm Worship Practice 

                   7:22pm Sabbath Begins 

 

                           School is on Spring Break 

 

Today 

Wednesday   

 Friday           

 

 

 

THIS  WEEK 

Thought  
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